MAY 11 1973

Mr. and Mrs. Franklin Summerville 8552 Avenue Q-4 East Palmdale, California

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Summerville:

In the spring of the year, after the fury of the election has faded somewhat I like to write notes to the parents of students who emerge from the student campaign as ASUO leaders at the University of Oregon. Learning of your special relationships with your graddaughter, Deborah, I thought I would take a moment to tell you how pleased I am that her fellow students selected her to serve as their vice president.

The year ahead will be filled with special challenges, but my acquaintance with your granddaughter assures me that she will meet them with intelligent concern and a gracious spirit--and spunk! We are as proud of Deborah as you must be.

I met with the two new chief officers this morning, and Deborah mentioned that Mrs. Summerville was ill. I hope that her health improves very soon.

Sincerely yours,

Robert D. Clark President

RDC:jr

Enclosure ASUO election news release